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VBL 3

Season 24/25 kicks off with
midweek practice match on the

10th September.
Weekend Pennant practice

matches are on Sat the 14th and
Sun the 15th of September.

For further information on other
practice opportunities please

visit the club and sign up.

Welcome to Season 2024-2025

Every Thursday night from 6pm
the wheel spins for your chance

to win cash. Free entry for all
members. At 8.15pm the mega

draw takes place for your
chance to win BIG money. The
jackpot is current at $2,500.

Spinning Wheel &
Mega Draw

We took part in VBL 3,
unfortunately our lads had
some  luckless results, but
they represented our club

magnificently.
Bring on VBL 4



Our major tournament is
on again from the 3rd to
the 5th of January 2025.
National ranking points

and $16,000 up for grabs.

Ladies Spring Series

Singles, Pais & Fours.

Starts - October 17thStarts - October 17th
bowls@sebasbowlingclub.com.aubowls@sebasbowlingclub.com.au

Ladies Spring Series commences
October 17th 

and runs for 7 weeks.
2 Bowls Triples.

Thursday 10am Start
Entires are now open

Great Southern 16K

The Bowls Section has taken
over the organisation of the

Social Club. A big thank you to
those who attend and support
the members night and raffles

on Fridays.

Social Club
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Christmas in July was well
attended and enjoyed by all.

Just another benefit of being a
member of our great club.

Christmas in July

A very big thank you to Nora
Thornhill for generously

donating  the new ‘greens
closed’ signs. They are currently

in production and should be
here before the start of the

bowls season.

A proposed night out at the
trotts is coming up later in the
year when the warmer weather

arrives.
This is always a fun event and
subsidized by the Social Club.

Trotts Night



Corporate Bowls
commences late January
into February. This is a

great opportunity for our
members to introduce new
businesses and people to
our club and the sport of

bowls.
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DAILLY GREYHOUNDS

Jan 22nd - Feb 26th

Nominated Triples In season nominated triples
commences on October the 7th.

Get your team in now to avoid
disappointment.

Great weekly prizes up for grabs.

Right now is the perfect opportunity to shake out the
moths and check your uniform, bowls and equipment.
This will mean you are in great shape to kick start your

season and take the Burra’s to the ultimate glory.

Audit Time


